
 

   

RI President Ron D. Burton is extending the early registration deadline.  Rotarians now have until 15 

January to complete discounted early registration for the 2014 Rotary International Convention in 

Sydney, Australia, saving $100 off the onsite registration fee.  The 15 January deadline will remain 

firm, so act soon to take advantage of the discount.          

You can take advantage of special travel discounts to make it easier to get to - and enjoy - Sydney, 

which is packed with family-friendly activities.  Save on international and domestic travel to Sydney 

offered by our official airlines, Emirates Airlines and Qantas Airways.  The New South Wales 

Government is offering convention-goers free transit passes for travel on ferries, buses, and trains in 

the greater Sydney metropolitan area from 29 May through 5 June.  Learn more about the discounts 

and the other details for this year's event at www.RIconvention.org. 

Register today online or by returning the downloadable registration form and make this a convention 

to remember. 
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